9 October 2014
Dear Year 11 Parents

| am pleased to invite you to our Sixth Form Open Evening on Wednesday 19 November
from 6 — 8 pm — you are very welcome to turn up at any point between these times. It will be
an excellent opportunity for you and your son to discuss A Level courses with teachers.
Students currently studying the courses will also be keen to share their experiences of Sixth
Form life at Bishop’s with your son.

Today your son has been issued with the Sixth Form Prospectus for 2015-16 which contains
full details of Sixth Form courses and opportunities. The pack also contains an application
form.

I do hope you will be able to visit us on Wednesday 19 November. Our partner school,
South Wilts Grammar, will also welcome visitors on that evening between 5 — 7 pm.

Full details of the BWS Sixth Form can be found on our website. | look forward to meeting
you soon.

Yours sincerely

R V Burnside
Head of Sixth Form



